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Emily Stedman Named Fellow of 
Wisconsin Law Foundation
National law firm Husch Blackwell is pleased to announce Emily Stedman has 
been named a Fellow of the Wisconsin Law Foundation.

The Fellows organization honors State Bar of Wisconsin members who have 
achieved significant accomplishments in their careers and contributed 
leadership and service to their communities. The Fellows membership is 
limited to 2.5% of the State Bar’s total membership. Members are nominated 
by their peers and elected by the Fellows Board of Trustees.

Stedman, who was elected to the Husch Blackwell partnership effective 
January 1, 2024, is a member of the firm’s commercial litigation practice team. 
Based in Milwaukee, she represents a wide range of clients, including both 
small businesses and international corporations, at all phases of sophisticated 
commercial litigation, from investigation to appeal, in state and federal courts. 
Stedman also participates in the firm’s NextGen Committee, encouraging 
younger attorneys to take part in firm initiatives, programming, and events.
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